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21/01/2025 

Paul Webb 
Shire of Wyndham East Kimberley 
 
Sent via email: paul.webb@swek.wa.gov.au 
CC: mail@swek.wa.gov.au 
 
 

Dear Paul, 

BORE INSTALLATION ON RESERVE No. 47334 – VICTORIA HIGHWAY 
 

I am writing in regard to your request to install a bore on Main Roads Reserve No. 47334. I wish 
to advise that Main Roads does not object to the proposal, subject to the Shire of Wyndham 
East Kimberley entering into a formal agreement executed between yourself and Main Roads, 
indemnifying the Commissioner of Main Roads against any claims, costs, or damages arising 
from the installation or operation of the bore. This agreement will include relevant conditions 
relating to the works. 

I note that conditions may, but will not be limited to: 

• Complying with relevant environmental and heritage legislation and guidelines. 

• Obtaining necessary permits or approvals from other relevant authorities. 

• Restoring the site to its original condition. 

This preliminary approval does not authorise the commencement of installation. No works can 
proceed until all conditions are met, including the execution of the formal agreement and all 
required approvals. 

If you have any further questions or require clarification regarding these conditions, please do 
not hesitate to contact us, quoting D25#76866. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Alan Davies 
A/Regional Director 
 
 


